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Konrad Jackson

From: Tim Staton [akgold@mosquitonet.com]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 10:56 AM
To: Konrad Jackson
Subject: HB 155 SUPPORT!!

Follow Up Flag: FollowUp
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Mr. Jackson, 
I am E-mailing you to let you know I support HB155 raising the threshold of Davis-bacon wages 
required on public contracts. 
Please forward my Support for this House Bill 155 to to the House Labor and Commersce Committee 
as soon as possible. I understand that this will be heard today. 
  
Thank You  
Tim Staton  
4636 Fairchild 
Fairbanks Alaska 99709 
907-378-1828 
Chairman of Smith Ranch Subdivision commissioners. 


